
Safety Meeting Minutes 

November 11, 2020 

 

The following individuals participated in the November 11th zoom meeting: 

Dr. Borrelli, Tony Colemire, Jeffrey King, Sheri Moyer, Jodi Neuschwander, Mike 

Ralph, Rich Reed, and Dee Reitzi.  Guest: Earl Bright 

 

Mr. Reed discussed an addendum that is being written regarding voluntary winter 

workouts.  The plan is to have the addendum follow the guidelines similar to the summer 

workouts.  He noted that the PIAA winter season is still under review.   

 

The HS Stadium Project is underway; excavation contractors have been cleared and 

badges to be on site.  A fence is being installed around the perimeter for the publics 

safety. 

 

No issues were brought forth to the table. 

 

The meeting ended at 10:00 am. 

 

Next zoom meeting is scheduled for December 9th, 2020 at 9:30 AM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


